
WHAT'S NEW1 Vaccinations are available to all school staff members and are being
coordinated through Placer County Public Health. According to Placer
County Public Health, every educator who wants a vaccine has had the
opportunity to make an appointment. 
Staff now has the option to test weekly for COVID-19.

REMINDER FOR 2021-22 REGISTRATION2
Calling all new + returning students! Registration is still happening for
the 2021-22 school year. Registering early helps us to plan schedules,
staffing and supplies!
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WHAT'S NEW THIS WEEK

VACCINATION + HEALTH REMINDERS3
If a student isn’t feeling well or has COVID-19 symptoms, they must
immediately quarantine and contact their school so our nurse can follow
up with additional information.
As a cautionary measure, if a family member is awaiting a COVID-19 test,
awaiting results, or potentially exposed to a positive case, we ask students
to quarantine until results are in.
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STILL HAPPENING!4
Our next board meeting will be March 11, 2021 and can be accessed via our
district’s Facebook page.
The 2021-22 school calendar will be voted on Thursday, March 11. The first
day and last days of school are tentatively Thursday, August 5, 2021 and
Thursday, May, 26, 2022. Bell schedules have yet to be determined.

GREAT NEWS!5
We are tracking in the right direction! Positive cases are decreasing, school
staff has the ability to be vaccinated and about 25% of our county’s
population is vaccinated.
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